
Project Update: October 2016 
 
During June, July, August and September 2016 we had we had lots of activities with great 
results.  
 

• Snake exhibition that we organised in Podgorice, Montenegrin capital, had great 
results. During 5 days of exhibition, over 6000 people visited, the five biggest TV 
houses made a reportage about exhibition and, in cooperation with Montenegrin 
Natural History Museum, we organised lectures during the days of exhibition.  

 
• Fieldwork activities continued during these months, and we confirmed presence of 

V.ursinii on mountain Prokletije, and reconfirmed it on mountain Lukavica after more 
than 30 years, on the way to Krnovo. Unfortunately, during our research we still didn’t 
confirm V.ursinii on Orjen. 
 

• Because of the tense situation between governments of Montenegro and Kosovo, and 
because of minor clashes of locals, we couldn`t visit mountain Mokra, that is on border 
between Montenegro and Kosovo.  

 
• Several workshops with children were done, where we stand out workshop in TQ 

Capital Plaza in Podgorica, where, during 8 hours of workshop, more than 20 groups 
of children visited us.  
 

• Also, „Open days of science 2016“were again successful and our workshop „snakes 
are friends “was again declared the most visited workshop on Faculty of mathematics 
and science.  
 

 
Left to right: Fieldwork; karst viper (V.ursinii) and snake exhibition in Podgorica. 
 
 


